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Dear Cumberland Valley Christian School Supporter,

We at Cumberland Valley Christian School are committed to providing an excellent Christian education to all our
students. We believe that a strong Christian foundation is crucial for their development and future success.
However, we understand that sometimes families face financial hardships that make affording tuition a significant
challenge. That's why we're reaching out to you today.

Our Annual Fund plays a vital role in bridging this gap. A designated portion of this fund is specifically used to
assist struggling families in meeting their tuition obligations. Your generous contributions directly help these
families and allow their children to continue receiving the quality, faith-based education that Cumberland Valley
Christian School offers. This support not only benefits students but also strengthens our entire school community.

Every gift, no matter the size, makes a difference. Your partnership ensures that financial difficulties do not prevent
a child from experiencing the transformative education we provide. Tuition assistance helps us create a student
body that reflects the diverse community we serve.

There are two convenient ways to contribute to our Annual Fund:

e Online: Visit our website at https://www.cvcsblazers.com/ and click on the "Support Us" section, where
you can make a secure online donation.

o By Check: Please make your check payable to "Cumberland Valley Christian School" and mail it to:
Cumberland Valley Christian School
600 Miller Street
Chambersburg, PA 17201

Please indicate "Annual Fund/Tuition Assistance" in the memo line of your check.

We are incredibly grateful for your continued support of Cumberland Valley Christian School. Your generosity
helps us fulfill our mission and make a lasting impact on the lives of our students and their families. Thank you for
partnering with us to make a Christian education accessible to all.

Sincerely,
Mike Sanders
President of CVCS

A ministry of The Open Door Church | Mike Sanders, President



https://www.cvcsblazers.com/

